

Meeting 4/7/2013

Attendance:

Draconis
Heros
Ilari
Keefur
Zola
Blackdawg

Meeting opened: 8:21 pm

Discussion about A/V equipment and the new setup. The cable snakes have problems. Both together should give us plenty of channels.

We need more extension cables.

More lapel mics are always appreciated.

Better communication from Dozen Dead Furs would be nice.

Tayu can run the chainmail workshop

We currently have 120 people pre-registered.

Discussion about con-badge design, and printing logistics.

For unusual badge shapes, making a big stencil to cut around can make it easier and faster.

We need the art for the T-Shirt ASAP.

2 Tails is making leather bracers for the Super-Sponsors.

Discussion about next year's con theme, and GoH.

Sherwood forest as an idea.

Jan from Swords and Sausages could be a good artist GoH for it.

Do we want to do a fantasy medieval theme two year in a row?

We could do fun things like asking for a "tax" to lead in to it.

The artists from Oz Foxes could be a good backup artist GoH.

A few things still need to be worked out with Misty and Larry.

Larry is offering us the right to use some cover artwork for the conbook.

They are bringing some people to help us out with volunteer work.

Discussion about attendance numbers and promotions.

The heavy weapons exhibition should be a go. Padded weapons is looking ify.

Another GoH idea is Potaroo, of Feral!

Meeting closed: 10:08 pm